
From: Erika Waldera 

Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2016 5:10 PM 
To: Parks, Timothy 

Subject: 9025 Midtown Road Child Care Center Project 

 

Tim- 
 
My son has been going to Here We Grow Learning Center for three years and we love it.  
I know this new center will provide high quality day care at a convenient location for 
many people in the neighborhood.   Great child care is hard to find and this center 
would benefit anyone that is looking for outstanding care for their children.  Not only 
does the center provide a fun learning environment but the teachers really care about 
the children which makes it easier for parents to leave their kids.  I have never once 
worried about my son or leaving him at the center because I have seen how well the 
teachers take care of the children.  This is something every parent is looking for when 
deciding where to send their children. 
 
I have expressed interest in transitioning to this new center as it will be more 
convenient and I know I will get the same great care for my son that I am currently 
getting.   Also, the new center will have a school age program so we can continue to 
have care we know and trust when my son is in school.  
 
Thanks for your consideration 
Erika Johnson 
 


